
                                                                                                                     

In Maths next week, we will be exploring time. The children will be 

looking at: 

- Telling the time using an analogue clock 

- AM and PM 

- Years, months, weeks and days 

- Hours, minutes and seconds 

- Converting analogue clock times to 12-hour clock times 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Multiplication check 

In June 2024, all Year 4 children will take part in a 

multiplication check to test their times table fluency. 

Times tables are fundamental to maths success and 

thus is important that children leave Year 4 feeling 

confident with these. To give your child the best 

possible chance of passing this, please practise using 

Maths Frame, an online activity which mirrors the test 

children will take in June: 

 

https://mathsframe.co.uk/en/resources/resource/477

/Multiplication-Tables-Check  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                       15th March 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      It has been British Science Week this week and the theme has been ‘Time’. 

The children conducted their own investigations to explore how different fruits 

affect the time taken for jelly to set. This focused on the science enquiry type 

‘observing through time’.  

     Forest: We will be going to the forest area next Wednesday 20th March. 

Please ensure your child comes dressed in long clothing, brings a coat and a 

change of outdoor shoes. Please be aware that your child will not be able to 

participate if they are not dressed appropriately and it is muddy. 

    Home learning: Our Y4 focus is times tables (ready for our multiplication 

check in June) and reading. To best support your children, please encourage 

them to practise times tables at home whenever possible, as well as reading both 

with you and independently.  

 

 

 

  

 

 

In English next week, the children will be exploring the features of an 

explanation text, as well as planning and writing their own. 

In Spelling, we are looking at a selection of challenge words. 

We will also be looking at the spelling of a selection of the Year 3/4 

spelling list.  In Year 4 we will look at list B. The spring 1 spelling 

words are attached with this letter below. 

 

Miss Nottage Whales Class                         Miss Hinton Seals Class 

anottage@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk            ghinton@waterbeach.cambs.sch.uk 
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Challenge words:  

  

 

Year 3/4 Spelling Words 

 



                                                                                                                     
 

 

 

 


